
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sunday, September 25, 2022 

Important Dates: 

 
 
Parent Social 
Friday, Sep 30th 
6PM 
 

Guild Meeting 
Thurs, October 
20th 7:00PM  
 

Trunk or Treat 
Friday, October 
21st 
 

Middle School 
Halloween 
Dance 
Friday, October 
28th  
 
 

A Letter from the Guild:  
 

Thank you to Shelley Penna and Lynda Whitty for providing 
snacks and refreshments for both parent info nights.  
 
Parent Social will be held this Friday, September 30 
from 6:00-9:00 PM! We cannot wait to see you all for some Cornhole 
and Axe Throwing FUN!  
 
The October Cash Raffle drawing will begin Monday October 
3rd.  Please only return completely filled out and cut raffle tickets to 
the school. If you need more tickets to sell, please feel free to print 
them from the tickets attached below. See flyer below for more 
details.  
 
Our next Guild Meeting will be Thursday October 20th in the 
school cafeteria. All are welcome to attend. 
 
Stay tuned for details on some Halloween events that will be 
happening at the end of October.  
 
North Pole Express is back and we are looking for volunteers on 
December 10th. Please signup using the link below. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A45A5A62CABFA7-staugustine 
 
Save the Date for the Winter Gala Saturday February 4th.  Please 
see the flyer below with details about this fun event of dancing, 
socialization and ways to donate for the live and silent auctions. 
 
Please follow the guild on Facebook and Instagram for all upcoming News & 
Events at: 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/staugustineschoolguildandover/  

 sasparentguildma 

Scripture/Prayer:   
Lord Jesus, you are my joy and my treasure. Make me rich in the 
things of your heavenly kingdom and give me a generous heart 
that I may freely share with others the spiritual and material 

treasures you have given to me. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 







 

 


